
In light of the COVID-19 pandemic and heightened security, Capitol access will be limited to 
individuals, including in-person witnesses, who are on the secured access list will be allowed 
to enter.  
  
If you are interested in testifying in-person before the Senate Executive hearings during the 
January session of the 101st General Assembly, please email your request to testify and the 
following information to executivecommittee@senatedem.ilga.gov no later than 24 hours 
prior to the hearing:  
  
Full Name 
Organization, if any 
Legislative Measure  
Position on Legislative Measure (Support, Oppose, Neutral) 
Contact Phone Number  
Preferred Email Address 
Written Testimony, if any 
  
A member of staff will contact you to confirm your attendance and presence on the secured 
access list.  
 
Members of the public who do not wish to testify in-person may also submit electronic 
testimony or electronic witness slips in advance of the hearing.  
 
To submit a witness slip, please visit the General Assembly Dashboard: https://my.ilga.gov.  
 
The hearing can also be view on the General Assembly website at 
https://ilga.gov/senateaudvid.asp/”  
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